

Monday 30th January

Weekly Newsletter

Tuesday 31st January ~
Wednesday 1st February ~
Friday 3rd February ~
Tuesday 7th February 2.30pm ~
Tuesday 14th February 2.30pm ~
Friday 17th February

Diary Dates

Y5 Trip to Jodrell Bank
Rec & Y1 closed—Teacher Strike Day
School Disco 3.15-4.30pm - No Clubs
Year 4 Drama Performance
Year 3 Drama Performance
School closes at 3.15 for the half term break.

Let's Glow Disco ~ Friday 3rd February 3.15-4.30pm

Children in school council are busy preparing and organising the event. Cost £3 and payable on PAY360—tickets will not be issued, but names recorded on a disco list and shared in class.

Children can bring clothes to get changed into at the end of the school day if they are attending the disco. Please make sure clothes are named!

They will need to bring some spending money for the stalls and tuck shop.

Glow accessories stall - items from 50p - £2.50

Tuck shop - drinks, sweets, chocolate, crisps and hotdogs are on sale.

Neon face painting $\pounds 1$

Please pay online ASAP to secure your child's place at the disco!

Y3 & Y4 ∼ Mini– Drama performances

Tuesday 7th February 2.30pm \sim Y4 / Tuesday 14th February 2.30pm \sim Y3 The gate will open at 2.20pm for a 2.30pm start. Parents and grandparents are welcome to join us.

Well done to Sharon and her team in the kitchen!

They were spot checked a few weeks ago and scored a food hygiene rating of 5 out of 5!



Volunteer Readers

We are so grateful to our team of volunteer readers that support reading in school.

If you or any grandparents have any free time and would be able to commit an hour or two in the afternoon before the school pick up we would love it if you could join our team of volunteer readers. It is vital that children read aloud regular to an adult.

Please email Mrs Trainor —trainorf@the-oaks.bolton.sch.uk if you are available and



Healthy Packed Lunches

A reminder to please consider what you are putting in your child's lunchbox. Please ensure children are bringing a 'healthy lunch' to school.

A maximum of one treat/pudding/sugary item each day. Please do not include:

- Whole grapes (Ensure they are cut in half)
- Fizzy drinks
- Full size chocolate bars
- Nuts
- Sweets



Rich & Varied Curriculum

We are so proud of the rich and varied curriculum our children explore at The Oaks. Here is this week in pictures to give you a snap shot of the wonderful experiences our children have enjoyed.

Y5 visited Sharples for a science workshop. Y6 have been programming their own remote control cars in computing. Y2 have a visitor and amazing science in Y1!



